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Felicia Miller - Additional CSS and non-native grass impact

From:  "Back, Elisha (Irvine,CA-US)" <EBack@trcsolutions.com>
To: <ssanders@energy.state.ca.us>

Date: 10/1/2008 5:58 PM

Subject: Additional CSS and non-native grass impact

Susan — we will be submitting some additional information today to Felicia. Along with the information will be
information that was requested in the last Data Request for information on Reconductoring information. As
part of the reconductoring analysis we determined that SDG&E will impact 0.12 acre of coastal sage scrub and
0.10 acre of non-native grassland. We will need to incorporate these impacts into the Habitat Loss Permit
application. | will contact Tom Duffy tomorrow to discuss with him with the best way to modify the application
to include these additional impacts but | wanted to give you a head’s up. Please feel free to contact me with any
questions. Thanks '

Elisha Back
Principal - Irvine Office Natural Sciences and Permitting DOC KET
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